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Friday July 8th 

 

Re: End of Year Reports – July 15th 3pm. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that your week has been good and that those of you awaiting the return of Year 6 are 

looking forward to another peaceful evening, I should imagine they’ll want their beds fairly 

early tonight (in fact, you might be in for a very quiet breakfast time tomorrow as well..). 

 

I’m just writing to outline the arrangements for reports which come out to you next week.  KS2 

reports (for children in Year 3,4,5 and 6) will be PINGED home.  EYFS and KS1, (Reception, 

Year 1 and 2) will be paper copies that are sent home with your child.  We’ve experienced 
some IT issues this week; hence the difference in approach.  Expect them from 3pm on Friday 

July 15th, with the Year Review on Monday 18th July from 2pm.  Year 1 parents, don’t forget the 
appointments are available on PING for you to speak with Miss Cordell, – this doesn’t affect 
your opportunity to review your child’s work as well, should you wish. 

 

Have a good weekend when it arrives, 

 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher) 
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